
 
From: Shelley Steel  
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 2:18 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather 
Subject: re:Cycling Advisory Committee 
 
Dec 5th,2013 
  
  
  
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I have been a cyclist in London since 1981.  Cycling on any of the main North -South or East -
West routes has steadily become more of a challenge and a hazard.  Heavier traffic, soft, 
narrow shoulders and a lack of bike lanes or payways put cyclists in harms way daily.  If we hope 
to promote healthy active living, then we need a committee with experience and knowledge to 
assist in the futre plans for this city's alternative transportation routes.   
I ask that the Cycling Advisory Committee be endorsed and brought to council. 
  
Thank you, 
Shelley Steel 
  
947 Manchester Road,  
London, ON 
N6H 5J1 

 


